
From: Mayra Rodriguez Valladares <mrvassoc@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2016 12:20 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Update on Ryan Reval  
  

Dear Mayor, 

 

What has happened with bringing a legal action 

against Ryan so that taxpayers' dollars can be 

recovered. Any update on the status of the 

village's discussions with the labor lawyer and 

what to do about the assessor? 

 

What are the plans for setting up an ad hoc 

committee of residents to oversee the next reval? 

 

Best, 

Mayra 

  
Mayra Rodriguez Valladares 
Managing Principal 
MRV Associates, LLC. 
mrv@post.harvard.edu 
+1-212-491-9153 

 
 


